
January Elementary Board Report 
1. January 2nd Professional Learning for teachers visited on student centered activities we 

are doing- things we could implement along with looking at PBL activities we could do 
2. Winter testing of the FastBridge assessment will be starting this next week 
3. Will be working on ordering and setting up things for Iowa Assessments in March 
4. Meetings for Elementary Carnival have began - March 9th is the date 
5. Working on our Differentiated Accountability Action Plan with team members- Met on 

January 2nd, discussed our current action plan- changes we need to make for 2018- 
bringing in classwide intervention training for Literacy on Jan 15th 

 
 
 
 


